
Students in both choir and band had the
opportunity to showcase the musical pieces that

have been worked on in class for the past few
months. Choralfest and Band-o-Rama were held

on separate nights, however, both nights
provided the audiences with excellent

entertainment. It is an exciting time for the 5th
grade to be part of a concert for the first time
and the Music Department as a whole to work

collaboratively with all Middle and High School
students!
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Spring Fling a Big Success!
On Friday, March 8th students were invited to stay

after school and “dance the night away”! 
The Student Council hosted a dance for students in
grades 7 and 8. Students enjoyed dancing and being
in the company of friends from 3:30 to 5pm in the
High School Cafeteria which was decorated for the

big event!
The general consensus is that it was a huge success

and was the first dance that has been held in the
middle school for almost 15 years!
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UPCOMING EVENTS
FORWARD Testing: April 1st - 26th
State Science Olympiad Tournament: Saturday, April 13th
Middle School Play: Friday, April 19th @ 7PM
                                        Sunday, April 20th @ 2pm

LUCAS LIVINGSTON
LOLA POULIOT
LILLIAN WILSON
EVELYN HUGHES
ELIZABETH DEWITT
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STUDENT COUNCIL
FUNDRAISER

The Middle School Student Council
hosted a fundraiser leading up to

spring break. Students competed in a
“coin war” raising just shy of $500.
The money raised was donated to a

local non-profit organization, 
Kinship of Polk County.

The winning homeroom received a
donut party!

Mr. Miller’s homeroom
raised the most money
and won a donut party!

AUTUMN AHLGREN
JOSEPH KERBER
JACOB HOLDT
KYLA WENGE
OLIVA SMITH

On Tuesday, April 2nd, four members of the Lion Heart Experience shared a valuable message for students in
grades 6-12. The message focused on a strong sense of self-worth directed at staff and students alike. The

presentation was engaging and incorporated music, story telling and visual effects.


